
It is with tremendous excitement 
that I introduce Hope Village’s first 
newsletter! We will be reaching out with 
all the latest news and updates from 
our campus as well as introducing and 
highlighting all the people who work so 
hard to make Hope Village a loving, safe 
place for our kids to grow and thrive. 

The cottage renovation project that 
I began in 2020 (see article) provided 
such heartwarming examples of the 
dedication and love our community 
has for our kids. So many people are 
willing to give their time, resources, 
talents, and dollars to create a happy, 
joyous, and nurturing space that these 
kids deserve and can call home. We 
want to acknowledge everyone who has 
contributed while also sending out a call 
to action. 

There are so many ways to help 
our kids! Because we serve children 
from all over Mississippi, it is critical we 
make more connections throughout the 
state. We’re all in this together to create 
healthier, safer communities.

My deepest gratitude and 
appreciation go out to our generous 
donors, the Hope Village Executive 
Board, the amazing women of the Guild, 
our wonderful staff and volunteers! 
Here’s to our continued commitment to 
Leading a child to the place where Hope 
is born.

Warmly, 

Sela Ward

aileigh and her younger siblings 
came into CPS custody when she 
was 14 years old after witnessing 

in Kaileigh’s life. They brought the family 
food, paid to have utilities reinstated and 
transported Kaileigh to and from work and 
school. Eventually, MDCPS was made aware 
of the situation and took the children back 
into custody. After another failed foster home 
stay, she eventually came back to live at 
Hope Village. It was then that she began her 
journey into our Foster Care program. 
Kaileigh’s Assistant Principal at her high 
school and his wife were interested in 
becoming foster parents and making her a 
part of their family. 

Today, Kaileigh is thriving and through a 
lot of hard work, healing, hope and faith she 
has been adopted. Everything in her life has 
changed drastically and as she says, “I have 
been able to truly blossom. The main thing is 
I came from such a brokenness and I just see 
the redemption. Hope Village played such a 
huge part of all of it and it is my heart’s desire 
that there would be more people who would 
be willing to mentor and do foster care 
through them, because it is needed. So that’s 
my story of how I was once broken with no 
hope...came to Hope Village, got rebuilt, and 
now I am one of their success stories and they 
can help a lot more children, just like me.” 

Coming soon: Check our website 
soon  for a video with Kaileigh’s full 
story @  www.hopevillagems.org

Highlighting Hope
A PUBLICATION OF HOPE VILLAGE FOR CHILDREN FALL 2022

IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN BECOMING A FOSTER PARENT OR MENTOR THROUGH HOPE VILLAGE FOR CHILDREN  
PLEASE CONTACT OUR FOSTER CARE AND MENTORING SPECIALIST MONICA WESS @ 601-553-8660.

Kaileigh’s
Story

K
the tragic drowning of their father at her 
younger brother and sister’s birthday party. 
Even before this terribly sad and traumatic 
event, her parents struggled with addiction 
issues and were verbally and physically 
abusive to one another. Often times Kaileigh 
had to step in and be the adult in the house. 
Of that time in her life, she says, “I had to 
grow up quick and didn’t have much of a 
childhood at all or a lot of friends. I was sick 

“I was able to just be me 
and grow and let me become 

who I am today.”
from being hungry all the time, felt unsafe, 
was emotionally damaged, and had no hope.” 
After being placed in a couple of different 
unsuccessful foster homes, Kaileigh came to 
Hope Village. While there, she recalls it being 
a lot of fun and feeling loved; she built loving 
relationships with staff and could just be a 
kid again. She was relieved she didn’t have 
to worry about having enough food to eat, 
keeping the electricity and water from being 
disconnected, or taking care of her siblings. 
“I was able to just be me and grow and let 
me become who I am today. The therapy I 
had there helped me heal and the tutoring at 
the Education Center helped me focus on my 
academics and I had never been able to do 
that. I was so broken, and they rebuilt me and 
made me whole. So being at Hope Village really 
prepared me for a foster home with a family.” 

When Kaileigh was 16, MDCPS tried to 
reunify their family and placed her and her 
siblings back in the home with their mom. 
Sadly, Kaileigh once again found herself being 
the adult for everyone. She continued to go 
to high school, but now also worked a full 
time job in order to put food on the table. 
Thankfully, Hope Village staff remained 



2022 Run for 
Hope Hosted 
by the Hope 
Village for 
Children Guild

Please join us for the 22nd annual Run 
for Hope on Saturday, November 12th @ 
8am at Bonita Lakes in Meridian, Mississippi. 
The run includes a 10k Trail Run, a 5k Road 
Race, a 2 Mile Walk and a 1 Mile Fun Run. We 
invite you to come with a friend, or gather 
your running group, school friends, teams, or 
office co-workers and participate in our group 
challenge. Bonita Lakes is beautiful this time 
of year so please come out and enjoy the day!! 
All proceeds from the run directly benefit the 
children who are residents at Hope Village and 
makes a positive impact on their lives

The Run for Hope is hosted by the Hope 
Village for Children’s Guild, which raises money 
for the run through sponsorships from many 
businesses and individuals who generously 
donate. The Guild was organized in September 
2001 to be a support system for our Board of 
Directors and staff. It is made up of volunteers 
who are dedicated to ensuring our children have 
the opportunity to experience a well-balanced, 
normal and happy childhood while residing at 

Platinum Sponsors
Paul & Sherry Broadhead Foundation 
A&B Electric
Citizens National Bank

Diamond Sponsors
Van Zyverden, Inc. 
Mississippi Power

Gold Sponsors
Dwight & Donna Hand
Jimmy & Ann Alexander (J&A Farms) 
Hodge Orthodontics
Benefits Management Group 
Structural Steel Services
Vital Care of Meridian
Johnson Dodge
Meridian Airport Authority

Silver Sponsors
RDT Metal Works, LLC
Meridian Oncology Associates 
Nathan E. Daniels Roofing Co., Inc. 
Glass Inc.
Insurance Advisory Group, LLC 
CUI Systems, Inc.
Meridian Coca-Cola
QLS
Rush Health Systems
Bonita Properties, Inc.
East MS Oral & Facial Surgery
The Charles L. Young Sr. Foundation 
Patrick Allen Companies
Alliance Health Center
Total Pain Care
Sequel Electrical Supply
WLS, Inc.
1st MS FCU
BankPlus

Atmos Energy Corp.
Anderson Regional Medical Ctr. 
Trey Cross Agency

Bronze Sponsors
Morgan Tile Carpet One
Meridian Pediatric Dental Group 
Home Instead
Dr. & Mrs. Hank Singley
Great Southern Bank
The Insurance Center
Mayer Electric
Pearson & Company Insurance 
Magnolia Steel Co., Inc.
Hotel & Restaurant Supply Co., Inc 
Commercial Bank
Meridian Dental Associates 
Quitman Family Dental
The William Jolly Family
LPK Architects

Bo Haarala Autoplex
Dee’s Automotive
Little Caesars
Eddie & Donna Ulmer 
Harper’s Hospice Care 
Davidson Hauling Inc.
Waters International
All Around Pool & Spa 
Servpro of Meridian 
Insurance Solutions of MS 
Woodall Electric
Total Rehab of MS
Cater’s Market
McArthur Chiropractic, LLC

Thanks to our 2021 sponsors



Proceeds provide
•	Christmas Presents
•	Easter Baskets 
•	Birthday Gifts & Parties 
•	Halloween Parties 
•	Valentines Day Parties
•	Spring Break Day Trips 
•	Recreational Activities 
•	Piano Lessons 
•	Gymnastics Classes 
•	Graduation Celebrations 
•	Sports Equipment 
•	and SO MUCH MORE!

The Run for Hope (RFH) is my 
favorite running event of the year.  

Hope Village. All of the children in our care have 
suffered some form of trauma such as: neglect, 
abuse, and abandonment. Therefore, many of 
them have never experienced the many “extras” 
in life that most of us take for granted. Through 
the Run for Hope fundraiser the Guild provides: 
birthday and holiday parties; summer field 
trips and a beach vacation; athletic uniforms 
and accessories; exercise equipment; game 
nights and movie nights; prom dresses and 
tuxedos; dance, gym, cheer, art, music lessons 
and so much more. We currently house about 
32 children, daily, some who will remain with 
us through high school and beyond. We are so 
proud of their accomplishments and success 
in overcoming great odds. We simply could not 
transform these children and help them heal 
from their traumatic pasts and transform into 
happy young adults if it weren’t for the support 
from our Hope Village Guild. Your participation 
in the Run for Hope whether as a runner or a 
sponsor ensures they can continue their mission 
and ours—leading each child to a place where 
HOPE is born.

run for hope raffle
Purchase a $20 raffle ticket for a chance to win a week’s stay at the Beach and Yacht Club @ Perdido Key.   

Beachfront, ground level, 3 bedroom/3bath.  You don’t have to be present to win.  All proceeds benefit the children at Hope Village.   
Call 601-553-8660 for more information.

I have run in many races, from 5Ks all the way up to multiple marathons, 
and there are none that compare to the Run for Hope. Rebecca and I have 
participated in it almost every year for the past 16 plus years. During that time 
period Total Pain Care has also sponsored the run because we see it as such 
an important community event. Our office loves to participate as a team and 
support this cause. We get staff members and their families who do the walk as 
well as both the 5K and 10K runs. Terry Sims is our motivational employee when it 
comes to this race, ensuring that we sign up, train, and show up for this event. 

To me, the RFH is so special because it transcends a running race and is a true gathering 
of community. The cause, benefiting the children at Hope Village, is so worth the effort, and 
brings us all together. It is amazing to see the gathering of volunteers who give their Saturday 
morning to support the runners and Hope Village. It is always one of the best attended 
running events of the year, with hundreds turning out. I know that one day it may rain on the 
race, but I cannot think of a single year in which it has not been sunny and fall like. Perfect 
running weather and a great cause as an added bonus. I cannot wait!

Dr. Eric Pearson
Total Pain Care

Team Pearson

2022-23 Hope
Village Guild Members
Stacy Allen
Lynne Arrington
Linda Bruister
Cindy Burt
Charlotte Chaney
Shelby Chaney
Nancy Chisolm
Laurie Cobb
Leigh Cross
Zaineb Daud

Cassie Davis
Mary Clare Evans
Renee Foreman
JJ Haarala
Liza Hannington
Mallory Hardy
Angela Hicks
Jan Hitt
Clair Huff
Dawn Hull

Stacey Jackson
Mary Beth Justus
LaFondra Kenney
Lucy Lamberth
Linda Lavalais
Alexa Marcello
Blakely Martin
Melissa Martin
Tammy Matthews
Kim Mosley

Rebecca Pearson
Rhonda Poole
Fareha Rahat
Jeanie Sanders
Lee Schulte
April Sellers
Hayley Shirley
Helen Sims
Tanya Thompson
Jeanna White

Calling all businesses
to become a Run for Hope sponsor today or gather a group for the Team Challenge! 
Please contact us @ 601-553-8660 for more info.
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ABOVE, TOP TO BOTTOM: The mood is bright in the refreshed dining room, with a chartreuse Stray Dog Designs chandelier hanging above a 
new West Elm table and chairs. The backdrop for these meals includes Windy O’Connor wallpaper and Sela Ward artworks. “I love the energy,” 
Hallie says. “It’s fun in there.” The renovated kitchen is well equipped with Viking appliances and countertops from The Stone Source.

BEFORE

BEFORE
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Hallie took Sela’s initial concept and ran with it, reimag-
ining not only the color palettes of each of the home’s public 
and private spaces but also the layouts. “I wanted to create a 
space that felt like a home and was super colorful,” explains 
Hallie, who has a degree in social work and says her two 
passions met on this project. “I wanted very clean lines with 
lots of pattern and energy and colors so it would be a very 
happy space.”

Overhauling the sleeping quarters became one of Hal-
lie’s most memorable projects. She reconfigured the place-
ment of beds and nightstands so that each child would feel 
like she had her own space. Each bedroom got its own exu-
berant theme and color scheme. Pottery Barn drapes were 
cut to fit the windows and trimmed with different borders 
for a custom look. Even the countertops were covered in 
wallpaper—“I’m obsessed with wallpaper,” Hallie says. 

Sela and Hallie also ensured that vibrant original art 
would be present throughout the cottage. An artist herself, 
Sela painted works that now hang in the dining and liv-
ing rooms. The duo met with other local artists to explain 
their vision, and they created paintings to suit each space. 
Among the artists whose work is now on display here are 
Leslie Carruth, Judy Little VanVeckhoven, Juliet McDonald, 
Beth Whitehead, Stacey Jackson, and Laura Holladay.

As the pieces of this pretty puzzle began to arrive, Hallie 
and Sela spent long days and nights making sure every detail 
was just right. “We would be up there until 1:30 in the morn-
ing just sitting and thinking of what we could do,” Sela says. 

Those details included little things that mean a lot—like 
the bookshelf in a common area, which Sela personally 
stocked with titles that she hoped would appeal to the girls, 
drawing from lists of award-winning books and others she 
found educational and interesting. Towels and robes were 
monogrammed by M’Prints with the Hope Village initials. 
Drawers were lined with scented papers. And new niches, 
carved from former storage space off the hallway, are home 
to cozy seating that’s perfect for curling up and reading one 
of those new books. “We were really trying to think about all 
the niceties that don’t cost a lot but make a big difference,” 
Sela says.

Aycock points to an unexpected element of the renova-
tion as her favorite—the new curtains in the living room. The 
oversized windows had previously been frosted because the 
staff was unable to find any appropriate curtains to cover 
them; that worked well for privacy but the girls couldn’t see 
outside, and there was a glare on the TV at certain times of 
day. “It was a problem we never solved,” Aycock says. “But 
the new curtains give them the ability to look outside. It’s 
such a simple and seemingly small thing, but for Sela it was 
a big priority.”

During the months-long renovation process, the girls 
who typically live here were placed in rooms in what is usu-
ally the short-term shelter, which had been temporarily 
vacant because of COVID-19. They didn’t get a peek at their 
revamped living spaces until a big reveal in early 2021. It was 
a day neither the kids nor the adults who were there will likely 

ABOVE: Long tabletops beside each bed serve multiple functions from desk to vanity to nightstand; even these surfaces were covered in 
contrasting patterns. OPPOSITE: “I tried to use different color schemes for different feels, so each room would appeal to a different girl,” says 
Hallie. Other key features in each room provide continuity, such as the Ikea orb pendant fixtures that were among her first finds for the redesign.

BEFORE

Lamar & Lynne Arrington  
Braden Jr. Ball (IOLTA Trust 
Account) 
Oscar Bur 
Mary Anne Catlett 
Katie Coleman 
Community Foundation of  
East MS, Inc 
Marty & Linda  Davidson
Janice Deweese 

Julie Everett 
Warner Gaston 
Grace Hospice Foundation 
Shaun Gray 
Willie or Christy Greer 
Clair  Huff
Thomas  Kendall
Leona Kern 
David Mason 
Manny & Melanie Mitchell 

Adam Mitchell 
Kathryn Moon 
Mrs. Russell R. Stutts Jr. 
Pershing, LLC 
Pilot Travel Center 
Raymond James Global Account 
Red Elephant Club of  
Birmingham Inc. 
Belle Rouge 
Sela Ward & Howard Sherman 

Sara Smith 
Martha Snider 
Southern Cleaning Services 
Structural Steel Services, Inc. 
Ann Sullivan 
The Yates Companies, Inc.  
Brent  Thompson
Stanley Jr. & Terry Wade 
Tom Wallace 
Catherine Weathersby 

BEFORE

BEFORE



reating Hope Village in 2020 was a dream come true for founder Sela Ward. She 
had envisioned a place where children would receive the long-term therapeutic 
treatment they needed while also being cared for in a loving, safe, and nurturing 

environment. Being able to keep siblings together in an often emotionally disruptive and 
chaotic foster system was also one of the foundational goals of Hope Village. Twenty years 
later, however, Sela set her sights on a new challenge; to renovate and revitalize the 50+ year 
old cottages. She was determined that the spaces in which the children lived reflect the love 
and support Hope Village provides for their kids. “I really believe that everybody needs to be 
honored and respected. Every child deserves a happy, beautiful space.” 

Sela began the process of fundraising for 
the cottage renovation project five years ago. 
Speaking at conferences and gatherings, she 
was able to inform new groups of the work 
that Hope Village was doing for the children 
throughout the state of Mississippi. She began 
reaching out to local and national companies 
for donations, discounts, or services and found 
that people were thrilled to help. “Building 
relationships with these companies was the 
key,” she explains. “Once they knew what we 
were doing and WHO we were doing it for, 
everyone was so generous.” 

Sela’s sister-in-law, Hallie Ward, an interior 
designer in Meridian, has been the designer 
on the project, and the two have enjoyed the 
challenge of making the 4000 sq ft cottages into 
spaces that felt like home with cozy features 
such as reading niches, comfy furniture, and 
inviting bedrooms. Hallie wanted to infuse 
light and joy into the cottages with colorful 
wallpaper, original artwork by local artists 
(including Sela herself), bright carpet designs, 
graffiti murals, and fun pillows. The end result 
is, simply, happy. 

To date the girl’s cottage and one of the 
boy’s cottages have been completed, and Sela 
believes this has truly changed the atmosphere 
and energy of the campus. She is inspired to 
tackle the remaining living spaces (2nd boys 
cottage, emergency shelter and transition 
homes) and discussions have started about 
how to renovate the unused cafeteria to create 
a community center where all the kids and staff 
can not only be together but can also take art 
classes, exercise, dance, and play games. “Our 
renewed focus is that we all need a healthy 
and engaging environment where community 
is celebrated and new opportunities and 
experiences are encouraged,” says Sela. “Having 
a place where kids and staff can interact, learn, 
play and enjoy each other’s company is critical 
to our thriving as a family.”

Sela is extremely grateful for the generosity 
of the long list of vendors who donated products 
and services for the renovation and is optimistic 
that as each space is transformed and as the 
community sees how these spaces affect the lives 
of the children, the donations and support will 
not only continue but increase. She says, “People 
are extraordinary when their hearts are full.”
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Hallie took Sela’s initial concept and ran with it, reimag-
ining not only the color palettes of each of the home’s public 
and private spaces but also the layouts. “I wanted to create a 
space that felt like a home and was super colorful,” explains 
Hallie, who has a degree in social work and says her two 
passions met on this project. “I wanted very clean lines with 
lots of pattern and energy and colors so it would be a very 
happy space.”

Overhauling the sleeping quarters became one of Hal-
lie’s most memorable projects. She reconfigured the place-
ment of beds and nightstands so that each child would feel 
like she had her own space. Each bedroom got its own exu-
berant theme and color scheme. Pottery Barn drapes were 
cut to fit the windows and trimmed with different borders 
for a custom look. Even the countertops were covered in 
wallpaper—“I’m obsessed with wallpaper,” Hallie says. 
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their vision, and they created paintings to suit each space. 
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and Sela spent long days and nights making sure every detail 
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stocked with titles that she hoped would appeal to the girls, 
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monogrammed by M’Prints with the Hope Village initials. 
Drawers were lined with scented papers. And new niches, 
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TO CONTRIBUTE TO THE RENOVATION EFFORTS FOR THE REMAINING RESIDENTIAL  
COTTAGES AT HOPE VILLAGE, VISIT HOPEVILLAGEMS.ORG.

Be part
of this 
dream!
Scan the code!

Plans for 
the Future…
Recreation 
Center!

BEFORE



Greetings,
What an awesome 

opportunity I have been given 
to impact the lives of children 
from all over Mississippi. I am 
honored to serve as the Hope 
Village for Children Executive 
Board Chair this year! As we 
work towards specific goals 
for the children in our care, 
we always remain mindful of 
our Hope Village Mission and 
Vision statements and ensure 
our efforts are focused on those 
with every decision we make. 
Our children are our future and 
our greatest assets and we must 
do our best to lead them to a 
path of success. 

I have always valued the 
importance of giving back to 
my community, and even more 
so when it involves children 
who deserve healing, hope 
and love. I am proud to work 
alongside other members 
of the Board, the Guild, staff 
and volunteers to continue 
the great work Hope Village is 
doing in our local community 
and beyond. We strive to 
embody the foster children 
who come to us from all over 
Mississippi with the tools they 
need to be successful; the 
fortitude to not give up despite 
their difficult situation; and the 
HOPE to remain positive and 
know they are worthy of love 
and a bright future!

Let’s Continue to Serve,

Annie McMillan
Board President

board of directors

Founder/Lifetime Board Members
Sela Ward Howard Sherman

Board Vice-Chair
Tra Alford

Board Treasurer
Danna Napp

Board Secretary
Josh Thompson

Past-President
Alex Pickett

Beau Burns Cole Cardwell Ann Compton Lavonda Germany

Karen Rush Guild President
Tanya Thompson

Michael Gibson Casey Haarala Dr. Tom Huebner Angela Jolly

Kathryn McNair Julia Norman Advisor
Hon Veldore Young 

Graham

Honorary Lifetime 
Member

Margaret Morrison



Levels of Funding FY2021-2022

Leaders of Hope 
$5,000-$9,999
WR Baird Charitable Trust

Pillars of Hope 
$2,500-$4,999
Heat Stroke/Queen City Paddle
Wanda Cooper
Community Foundation of East MS, Inc 
Mugshots
Northeast Middle School PTSO 
Martha Snider
David & Sophie Hudson
Ann & Jimmy Alexander
Citizens National Bank

Protectors of 
Hope $1,000-$2,499
Lamar & Lynne Arrington
Arrow Exterminators
Eddie & Jacqueline Bell
Drs. Robert E. & Cherry Clark 
Barbara Cooley
Steven & Paige Corey
Suzanne Hamburg
Hardy Graham Foundation 
Marguerite D. Hark
Larry Johnson
WP Johnson
Ralph Morgan
Daniel & Danna Napp
Scott Nix
Michael Quinn
Ed Herman & Mary Lois Walker 
Charles & Chelle Watkins
Julie Wilcox
Thomas Williams
William Yates
Alex & Shannon Pickett
MS Food Network
John & Ann Compton
Vital Care
Wink Glover
St Joseph Catholic Church
Tri-State Truck Center, Inc.
Hill Real Estate Group
McColgan Trust
Stanley Jr. & Terry Wade
First Baptist Church
The Lamberth Foundation
Wal-Mart Foundation

Builders of Hope 
$500-$999
A. Gary & Barbara Boone
Wade Covington
Otis Gowdy Jr.
Clair Huff
Johnson Dodge Chrysler Jeep 
Leake County
Sam Long
Kathryn McNair
Lawrence & Sandra Pupa 
Newton & Dottie Sharp
Benjamin Shirley
Brian Price
Patrick or Stacy Allen 
Community Southern Methodist 
Church
Thomas Hester
Leslie Matteson
Ruthie Davis-Jones
Trinity Presbyterian Church 
Kayla Haney
Class of 2022 Ole Miss students 
Bank Plus
Jones Memorial Presbyterian 
Church
First Christian Church
Sherry Stewart

Friends of Hope 
$250-$499
East Mississippi Business 
Development
Lois Everett
Becky Farley
Edgar or Robbie Morrison
Poplar Springs Drive Baptist Church 
Peg Wahrendorff
Barbara Tessier
Billy Carroll
Willie & Christy Greer
Jared &Tiffany Hauser
Joe & Mary Ann Cowart
Alan & Sue Kaliski
Alan &  Lou Ann Lamar
Bill & Anita Ross
Cary & Faith Vaughn
Jim or Chelda O’Dell
Jacob Tindol
Linda Yanchuck
Robert Dreyfus, LLC
Scott & Lynn Vaughn

Charles Wilkerson
Dennis E. & Janice R. Foster
Target

Partners of Hope 
$1-$249
Network for Good
Regina Hughes
Maggie Scott
Charlotte Chaney
Donna Davis
Richard & Hilda Davis
Bruce Hartsell
Lowell Hicks
Brittney Koonce
Beatriz Lopez
Margaret Richards
Richard & Laura Abney
Tracy Alford
Barry Altman
Susan Beg
Jan Black
David Williams
Katherine Eppes
Harold Meyer
Shula Shaw
Jennifer Theoret
Anthony Rodgers
Tonya Hopson
Stripe
Francine Long
Bernard Betts
Laura Carmichael
Donna Pollard Fouts
Iris Harrison
Lauri Hoyt
Kim Waters
Dr. Joseph & Mrs. Josephine Marsalis 
Mary McDonald
North Pak-A-Pok
Pigford & Corey, LLC.
J Lee & Helen Valentine
Duffee  Williams
Community Bag and Giving Tag 
Program
Stephanie Peck
Marjorie Tanner
Ronald I Loeb
Ruthie Betts
Ellen Bourdeaux
Kareen Brantley
Sarah Brantley
Catherine Herring

Community Foundation of 
Greenville, INC
Rita Daily
Davidson
Don Evans
Nelda Frank
Ramu Gorai
Elbert Hilliard
Edward Lara
Mark Lendowski
Alvin Lewis 
Tom & Ann Maynor
Vicky R. McDonnell
Jerry McGee
Rosemary Montgomery
Eve Morrison
Margaret Morrison
Kenny Myers
John Pearson
F.M. & Diane Phillippi
Max & Linda Polk
Anne Elise Ray
George Rea
Chuck & Mitzi Reece
Walter &Terrie Ridinger
Bobby Sims
St. Mark United Methodist Church 
Swain & Collins, PA
David & Sandy Temple
Lee Thaggard
Susan Thrash
Richard Vise MD
Deanna Wilbourn
Jeanne Woodard
Lewis S. Gray
Eddie Martin
William Davis
Bob & Lindy Deen
Jimmy & Judy Creel
Sandra or Kelly Dabbs Elizabeth 
Eason
First Presbyterian Church
Larry & Gisela Giles
Judy Graham
Suzanne Lehman
Ronnie & Ilene Massey
John D. McEachin MD
Sonrise Sunday School Class 
Teamsters Local Union No. 891 
Wanda Warren
Cynthia Wills
AmazonSmile
Joel Callahan

Champions of Hope $10,000-$49,999 and $50,000 and up
 The Patricia Crown Family 
Specialty Roll Products Inc.
Structural Steel Services, Inc.

Dr. Roland Boyd
Manny & Melanie Mitchell 

Don & Holley Noblitt

Trustmark National Bank
Paul & Sherry Broadhead Foundation 

Manitou Fund



Hope Village for Children
P.O. Box 26 
Meridian, MS 39302

Mississippi Children’s Promise Tax Credit
RECEIVE A TAX CREDIT WHILE TRANSFORMING A CHILD’S LIFE

Through the Children’s Promise Act, individuals and businesses can receive a Mississippi tax credit for donations made to Hope Village for Children.

For Individuals
Step 1

Complete the MSDOR 
application

for tax credit allocation. 
Within 30 days of 

receipt, MSDOR will 
send notification of 

allocation.

Step 2
Make a donation 

to Hope Village for 
Children

to receive taxcredit 
up to $500 individuals 

($1,000 for couples) 
and help make a

difference in the life of
Mississippi’s foster 

youth.

Step 3 -
Send verification

of the contribution to 
MSDOR. Verification 

must be received 
within 60 days of 

receipt of notification 
of allocation.

For Businesses
Step 1

Complete the MSDOR 
application

for tax credit allocation. 
Within30 days of 

receipt, MSDOR will 
send notification of 

allocation.

Step 2
Make a donation 

to Hope Village for 
Children

to receive up to50% 
of your MS state tax 

liability to help make 
a difference in the life 
of Mississippi’s foster 

youth.

Step 3 
Send verification

of the contribution to 
MSDOR. Verification 

must be received 
within 60 days of 

receipt of notification 
of allocation.

Mississippi Children's Promise Tax Credit
RECEIVE A TAX CREDIT WHILE TRANSFORMING A CHILD’S LIFE

Through the Children’s Promise Act, individuals and businesses can receive a Mississippi tax credit for donations made to Hope Village for Children.

Make a Donation to
Hope Village for Children

Your gift allows us to provide a safe
and stable environment 365 days a
year

You receive a DOLLAR-FOR-DOLLAR
Mississippi state tax credit.

For Individuals
Step 1 - Complete the MSDOR application for tax credit allocation.
Within 30 days of receipt, MSDOR will send notification of allocation.

Step 2 - Make a donation to Hope Village for Children to receive tax
credit up to $500 individuals ($1,000 for couples) and help make a
difference in the life of Mississippi's foster youth.

Step 3 - Send verification of the contribution to MSDOR. Verification
must be received within 60 days of receipt of notification of allocation.

For Businesses
Step 1 - Complete the MSDOR application for tax credit allocation. Within
30 days of receipt, MSDOR will send notification of allocation.

Step 2 - Make a donation to Hope Village for Children to receive up to
50% of your MS state tax liability to help make a difference in the life of
Mississippi's foster youth.

Step 3 - Send verification of the contribution to MSDOR. Verification must
be received within 60 days of receipt of notification of allocation.

Mississippi Children's Promise Tax Credit
RECEIVE A TAX CREDIT WHILE TRANSFORMING A CHILD’S LIFE

Through the Children’s Promise Act, individuals and businesses can receive a Mississippi tax credit for donations made to Hope Village for Children.

Make a Donation to
Hope Village for Children

Your gift allows us to provide a safe
and stable environment 365 days a
year

You receive a DOLLAR-FOR-DOLLAR
Mississippi state tax credit.

For Individuals
Step 1 - Complete the MSDOR application for tax credit allocation.
Within 30 days of receipt, MSDOR will send notification of allocation.

Step 2 - Make a donation to Hope Village for Children to receive tax
credit up to $500 individuals ($1,000 for couples) and help make a
difference in the life of Mississippi's foster youth.

Step 3 - Send verification of the contribution to MSDOR. Verification
must be received within 60 days of receipt of notification of allocation.

For Businesses
Step 1 - Complete the MSDOR application for tax credit allocation. Within
30 days of receipt, MSDOR will send notification of allocation.

Step 2 - Make a donation to Hope Village for Children to receive up to
50% of your MS state tax liability to help make a difference in the life of
Mississippi's foster youth.

Step 3 - Send verification of the contribution to MSDOR. Verification must
be received within 60 days of receipt of notification of allocation.

Mississippi Children's Promise Tax Credit
RECEIVE A TAX CREDIT WHILE TRANSFORMING A CHILD’S LIFE

Through the Children’s Promise Act, individuals and businesses can receive a Mississippi tax credit for donations made to Hope Village for Children.

Make a Donation to
Hope Village for Children

Your gift allows us to provide a safe
and stable environment 365 days a
year

You receive a DOLLAR-FOR-DOLLAR
Mississippi state tax credit.

For Individuals
Step 1 - Complete the MSDOR application for tax credit allocation.
Within 30 days of receipt, MSDOR will send notification of allocation.

Step 2 - Make a donation to Hope Village for Children to receive tax
credit up to $500 individuals ($1,000 for couples) and help make a
difference in the life of Mississippi's foster youth.

Step 3 - Send verification of the contribution to MSDOR. Verification
must be received within 60 days of receipt of notification of allocation.

For Businesses
Step 1 - Complete the MSDOR application for tax credit allocation. Within
30 days of receipt, MSDOR will send notification of allocation.

Step 2 - Make a donation to Hope Village for Children to receive up to
50% of your MS state tax liability to help make a difference in the life of
Mississippi's foster youth.

Step 3 - Send verification of the contribution to MSDOR. Verification must
be received within 60 days of receipt of notification of allocation.

Please consider adding us as your selected charity on Amazon Smile. When you 
shop we receive credits for each and every purchase you make without any added 

expense to you! Learn how to sign up here: https://bit.ly/3nroBP2

donate through our

https://www.dor.ms.gov/business/eligible-charitable-organizations-childrens-promise-acthttps://www.dor.ms.gov/individual/qualifying-charitable-organizations




